THE TOBACCO INSTITUTE

1875 I STREET, NORTHWEST WASHINGTON, DC 20006 202:457-4800 • 800; 424-9876

JOHN LYONS Issue Manager 202/457-4855

RECEIVED

AIIG 16 1989

M. O. POTTORFF

August 14, 1989

Ms. Mary Pottorff Philip Morris International 120 Park Avenue New York, New York 10017

Dear Mopsey:

Enclosed as we discussed this morning are copies of the following:

- 1. The statement of Geoffrey Lipman of IFAPA before the House Aviation Subcommittee on October 7, 1989.
- 2. The submission of Peter Trask of the Aviation Safety and Health Association to the House Aviation Subcommittee on June 21, 1989.
- 3. The Department of Transportation's February 1987 report to Congress on airline cabin air quality.
- 4. The National Research Council's report on "The Airliner Cabin Environment," with the corresponding press materials.

I trust you received my fax of Lipman's statement.

Please let me know if I can be of further assistance.

Best regards,

John Lyons

Enclosures

2024201620